
 

July 3, 2017 

 

 

Mr. Peter C. Glynn, Jr. 

107 Howard Street 

Dumfries, Virginia 22026 

 

Dear Mr. Glynn: 

 

Thank you for meeting on November 18, 1997 with Jeremy Gunn and Dr. Kermit Hall. 

 

In response to your follow-on request, I am forwarding you a copy of the House Select Committee on 

Assassinations memorandum dated April 25, 1977, written by Jack Moriarty following his interview 

of you on April 22, 1977. 

 

Thank you, again, for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Douglas P. Horne 

Chief Analyst for Military Records 

 

Enclosure 

 

 


